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Black Dog Meet

No. 98 The Far North

Friday 9th - Monday 12th July 2010

In Attendance
Charles Alexander


Kirsty McLaren

David Cameron


Jon Pickering

Pat Davis



Alan Sewell

Steve Davis



Lorna Smith

Val Inglis



Tony Smith

Mountains Climbed

An Sidhean 814m, Ben Hope 927m, Ben Loyal 764m, Ben Klibreck 961m,

Suilven 731m, Meadie Ridge 416m, Cnoc an Daimh Mor 356m, Creag Dhubh Mhor 553m, Creag Dhubh Beag 472 m, Meall an Fhurain 473 m, Beinn Sgeireach 476m,

Cnoc Corr Guinie 397m, Maovally 512m, Ben Hutig 408m and last but not least 

Ben Wyvis 1046m - a grand total of 15 peaks.

Weather

Throughout the meet the weather remained extremely variable, even on the same day but on different hills. Friday was mixed, Saturday was glorious with superb views all around, Sunday generally good (with some exceptions) with some cloud on the summits, and Monday was good.

Notes / Highlights

Given the location of the meet there was a good variety of hills climbed by the group on their way up to the Crask Inn. Alan and Kirsty stopped off in Glen Strathfarrar to do An Sidhean, Val and Davie climbed Suilven, whilst Tony, Lorna and Charles did the circuit of Loch Meadie picking up Meadie Ridge and Cnoc an Daimh Mor in the process. Meanwhile Steve and Pat got “lost” on Cnoc Corr Guinie looking for the top in deep mist.

Saturday was the best day of the meet, and some of the higher peaks of the region were climbed. Val, Davie, Kirsty and Jon enjoyed their time on one of the most northerly Corbetts - Ben Loyal, whilst Alan, Lorna and Charles were on the most northerly Munro - Ben Hope. Tony did a circuit of local Marilyns - Creag Dhubh Mhor, Creag Dhubh Beag, and Meall an Fhurain, whilst Steve and Pat explored the upper reaches of Glen Cassley to climb Maovally. Great views were had by all.

On Sunday, the good weather continued on most summits as the group split up. Alan was on his way to pack for his trip to the Alps, whilst Kirsty and Jon climbed Ben Klibreck. Lorna, Tony and Charles also went up Glen Cassley to climb Ben Sgeireach, whilst Davie and Val travelled back to Assynt for an attempt on Canisp where, unfortunately, they were turned back by foul weather - the worst EVER weather (quote). Steve and Pat went north to a misty Ben Hutig, with its impressive OS “bothy” at the top. After these exertions most of the group went home. 

On Monday Steve and Pat travelled home via Ben Sgeireach (when was this nondescript hill last climbed by two groups on successive days?), and Val and Davie finished off with Ben Wyvis.

All in all a great meet. Lots of varied hills climbed. The Crask Inn again treated us in exemplary manner - their accommodation - the bothy - was good and the food was again superb.

Apologies from the Meet Organiser for the late (very) issue of this meet report.

Steve Davis
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